
 

 

  Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
  
 

 

Dear Parents         4th April 2022 

 

Thank you for all of your support this term, it has been encouraging to see the children working hard 

and enjoying all of the extra-curricular activities. 

Children will be able to wear their summer uniform when they return on 25th April but we would like 

to remind you to continue to bring in a warm coat as the weather is unpredictable. 

 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

26/04/22 – Year4 - Unilever Winner Presentation 

28/04/22 – F2 - Inflatable Planetarium 

3/05/22 – Year 5 - Visit to Liverpool World Museum 

4/05/22 – Year 2 – Parent Maths Workshop 

9th May – 13th May – Year 6 SATs  

9/05/22 – Year 4 -Residential visit to Kingswood 

10/05/22 – Year 4 Return from Kingswood 

13th May – 27th May – Year 5 -Bikeability 

16/05/22 – Year 4 – ‘Amasing’ Concert 

17/05/22 – Year 5 – Visit Lady Lever Art Gallery 

17/05/22 – Year 1 – Visit to Blue Planet Aquarium 

18/05/22 – Year 3 - Parent Maths Workshop 

20/05/22 – Jubilee Day 

23/05/22 – KS1 Movie Night 

24/05/22 – KS2 Movie Night 

25/05/22 – Year 6 – PGL Residential to Boreatton Park 

25/05/22 – Year 3 – Maya Workshop 

27/05/22 – Year 6 Return from Boreatton Park 

 

I hope you all have a Happy Easter and a relaxing half term. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

 


